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Welcome to the 2015 – 2016 
Cypress Head Men’s Golf Association 

 
 
MGA – Presidents Message 2015-2016 
 
To My Fellow MGA members: 
 
I am honored to be selected to serve as your president this year. Since 
joining the MGA six years ago, I have worked on a number of committees 
and have learned a great deal about how the MGA works. We are an 
outstanding organization and I will do everything I can to continue to make 
us better and stronger.   
 
The year 2014-2015 has certainly been interesting, with the shutdown of our 
course and our temporary move to Spruce Creek. I know we are all anxious 
and excited to get back to Cypress Head, where new management and a 
brand new course await us. You have my commitment to work closely with 
management, and all of our committees, to develop and nurture a beneficial 
relationship for both the MGA and the Golf Club at Cypress Head.  I will 
also continue to work hard on making the MGA website a valuable resource 
for us all. 
 
As additional goals for this year, I would like us all to work on two things. 
First, we need to increase our active membership numbers. Our actual 
membership remains high, but a relatively small number plays weekly.  
Let’s encourage our members to play regularly.  Second, we need to 
continue to work on pace of play.   
 
I look forward to working and playing with all of you in 2015 - 2016. 
 
Tony Delmonte - President 
 
     


